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20 Jan 2025

Through Principal

P4 and P5 Math Olympiad Enrichment Programme 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians of ,Primary ()

We are pleased to inform you that your child/ward has been selected to participate in P4 and P5
Math Olympiad Enrichment Programme 2025. The school will be organising a 8-sessions Math
Olympiad Programme from Term 1. The programme aims to develop students’ interest, creativity,
analytical thinking skill, spirit of learning through discovery and challenge in Mathematics.

The schedule of the programme is as follows:

S/No. Term Date Day Time Duration
S1 T1 4/2/2024 Tuesday | 2.00-3.30p.m. 1.5h
S2 T1 11/2/2024 Tuesday | 2.00-3.30p.m. 1.5h
S3 T1 18/2/12024 Tuesday | 2.00-3.30p.m. 1.5h
S4 T1 25/2/2024 Tuesday | 2.00-3.30p.m. 1.5h
S5 T1 4/3/2024 Tuesday | 2.00-3.30p.m. 1.5h
S6 T1 11/3/2024 Tuesday | 2.00-3.30p.m. 1.5h
S7 T2 25/3/2024 Tuesday | 2.00-3.30p.m. 1.5h
S8 T2 8/4/2024 Tuesday | 2.00-3.30p.m. 1.5h

Total 12h
Venue: Meet at canteen
Course Fees: $68/- per pupil (inclusive of course materials)
Payment Mode: A) Payable by Edusave Fund

(Only applicable to students who are Singapore Citizens)

B) Payable by Giro or AXS (via AXS Station or e-AXS)
(For non-Singapore Citizens)
You will receive a School Bill from the school at a later date. If you
have an active GIRO account, the amount will be deducted from the
GIRO account. For parents without GIRO accounts, please make
payment via AXS indicated on the bill.
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Please indicate your consent to your child/ward’s invitation to the programme and
acknowledgement of the schedule through the response selection on the Parents Gateway app.

We seek your cooperation in making the necessary transport arrangement to ensure the safety of
your child/ward as he/she returns home.

Please contact Mrs Jane Lim (chen chai ying@moe.edu.sg) or Mr Frankie Wong
(wong hoe shyan@moe.edu.sq) at 6583 2125 if you have any queries for the programme.

We look forward to your child's/ward’s participation. Thank you.

Yotirs sincerely,

Mr FF;?\'@ Wong
HOD Math




